
 

December 11, 2019  

Dear Valued Customer:  
 

As in 2019 and throughout 2020, FlexiVan will continue its comprehensive chassis upgrade and M&R 

programs that ensure the safety and reliability of our fleet for the benefit of the chassis user 

community.  Towards this end, effective January 1, 2020, FlexiVan will implement a nominal price 

increase for select pool chassis leased on a per diem basis.  
 

FlexiVan will continue to invest in providing safe and high-quality chassis when and where our 

customers need them. We appreciate your continued support and as always, welcome your 

comments.  If we can assist you in any way, please contact your local FlexiVan sales representative 

or Customer Service at #908.276.8000 | Support@FlexiVan.com.   
  

Per Diem Pool Chassis Rates 
 

(Effective January 1, 2020) 

 
*Notes:   All charges are per chassis, per calendar day or any part thereof, plus tax (if applicable). 

New rates are for authorized users.  The unauthorized usage rate is $40/day. 
The increase does not apply to our FlexiDay® per diem product.   


